
I have been following the closure details and financial status of Salem Cinema since the onset of the pandemic; there are no other 
entertainment businesses that I care about as much as Salem Cinema. Of all my moviegoing experiences, the most memorable are 
from visits to Salem Cinema and it would be heartbreaking to see them continue to struggle without any aid. The Salem Cinema is 
part of the community and I hope this bill passes and provides much-needed benefits to businesses like Salem Cinema that need it 
the most. 


